
NATCA Dues Reimbursement Form 
Dear NATCA Member: 

NATCA has decided to reimburse the dues overpayment made by controllers whose pay is set below the 
bottom of the old pay band, which took effect in Pay Period 6 of 2007, on a quarterly basis. In order to 
accomplish this by electronic transfer, it is essential we receive your individual banking information.   

Please complete and return the “NATCA Dues Reimbursement Form” posted on the website (below) to the 
NATCA National Office as soon as possible. You may either fax the completed form to 202-628-9558, 
scan/e-mail it to forms@natcadc.org, or return it via mail to the following: 

NATCA 
Attn: Reimbursement  
1325 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

Should you desire NOT to receive your reimbursement of the dues overpayment, please check the 
appropriate box on the form.  All monies not reimbursed to members will be marked for use as part of the 
NATCA general funds.   

Please remember, you will not be reimbursed unless you return the Reimbursement Form.   

In Solidarity, 
Paul Rinaldi 
President 

Printable Letter  
http://pznatca.unionlaborworks.com/ULWSiteResources/natcamembers/Resources/file/leadership/NEB_Pol

icies/Letter-DuesReiumbursementwsig001.pdf 

 

Dues Reimbursement Form : 

http://pznatca.unionlaborworks.com/ULWSiteResources/natcamembers/Resources/file/leadership/NEB_Pol
icies/DuesReimbursementForm.pdf 

 

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  


